
 

Report 11/2013 refers to: Concluding an agreement with the Fertilizer Research Institute in Puławy 

 

The Management Board of SIMPLE S.A. (“Contractor”) informs that on February 20, 2013 entered 

into the agreement with the Fertilizer Research Institute in Puławy (“Employer”). 

The subject matter of this agreement is the delivery and implementation of the Integrated IT 

Management System ERP.  

The total amount of the agreement is PLN 615 000.00 net i.e. PLN 756 450.00 gross.  

 

 


